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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   Newberg Planning Commission 

FROM: Doug Rux, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Supplemental Material MAMD323-0002/MISC123-0009 at 516 N College 

Street 

DATE:  June 5, 2023 

 

 

Attached are three additional comments received from Mark Gaidos, TJ Rossetti, and Robin 

Baker for MAMD323-0002/MISC123-0009 for your consideration.  

 

 

 

Attachment:  1. Public Comment from Mark Gaidos 

  2. Public Comment from TJ Rossetti 

  3. Public Comment from Robin Baker 
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Doug Rux

From: PLANNING

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 2:16 PM

To: Doug Rux; Fe Bates

Subject: FW: 615 N College Street 

 

From: TJ Rossetti <Rossetti_TJ@msn.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 9:10 PM 
To: PLANNING <planning@newbergoregon.gov> 
Subject: 615 N College Street  
 

This email originated from outside the City of Newberg's organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
No on modification for the "shelter".  
 
There is already an increase of used needles and empty alcohol and beer bottles in the area. There is an increase of 
property theft in the area.  
The homeless can be seen throughout the day with full shopping carts and black garbage bags roaming the streets and 

crossing illegally. Several hangout near the High School and Edward's elementary school in the morning. Several 
times a week a lady stands on the corner of city hall and social goods screaming at the wall and innocent 
pedestrians and drivers.  
Property values will decline as homeless increase. Additional bedding snowballs the homeless problem. Homeless will 
come to Newberg for the freebies and say thank you by trashing the city. Police are already busy. Public works is already 
busy. We are taxed out.  

This addition to the shelter creates more homeless for Newberg and does not solve the problem.  
The gentleman with the 2 dogs who came to Newberg almost two years ago "looking for work" has yet to find 
work. It's because of the freebies. Stop catering to those who refuse to help themselves. Homeless is rock 
bottom and the majority of the homeless are content of staying right there. 
Don't make Newberg into Portland.  
 
 






